
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 
 

SCHOOL BOARD POLICY IA – Deletion 
 
 
 

 POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
 
School Board Policy IA – Goals and Instructional Philosophy is being 
recommended for deletion.  All information within this policy resides in other 
policies resulting in duplicate information. 
 
    
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(11-103)   It is recommended that the School Board delete this policy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
November 14, 2011 












